
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are well and truly into the assessment half term.  Y6 have been working 
incredibly hard as they get ready to take their SATs next week.  The children will sit formal tests in the 
core areas of learning: Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling, Maths and Reading.  One Stop have been  
generous in supplying our children with bottles of water - hydrating the brain.  Thank you One Stop!  Y6 
children will be able to come into school earlier than usual every day, for breakfast club and some peaceful 
meditation so they are fully prepared for the challenges of the SAT tests. 
 
Y2 will also be undertaking their SATs at different points during May.  Although the format of these tests 
are different to Y6 and we refer to them as ôspecial workõ. The following week will see the rest of the 
school undertaking their annual tests which wil enable us to see what progress every child has made in 
their Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling, Maths and Reading Curriculum.  
 
We donõt want any child worrying or anxious, we only ask that they try their best.   
Good luck everyone! Mrs Newton 

Friday 5th May 2017  

Y2 on Safari at Dudley Zoo  
 
It was brilliant! Both the children and adults had lots of fun seeing 
which African animals we could spot. We found lions, giraffes,             
flamingos, baboons, camels, meerkats, lemurs and lots more. We also 
spotted some Australian animals, which is our next learning unit.  The 
childrenõs favourite was the orang-utan that came out in the rain with a 
blanket on his head! 
Chris the zookeeper told us lots of fascinating facts about lorikeets as 
they whizzed around our heads! We got up close and personal with the 
lemurs in Lemur Wood and we even saw some huddled together in a 
lemur ball. We got to stroke some African animals, hold Sheldon the 
African snail and met Bruno the lizard! Then we learned all about   
meerkats and got to see a meerkat feed. We also went to see the castle 
as prior to our trip, we read a book about castles on Bug Club and the 
children asked if we could see the castle when we went to Dudley Zoo. 
It was action packed, lots of fun and we learned a lot too! 
It was a great day and both the children and adults were on their best 
behaviour! 
 
Mrs Garcha, Miss Gregory and the Y2 Team 


